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Ref. U-11011/01/2024-MEC                              Dated: 20-08-2024 

 

NOTICE 
 

Kind Attention:  

It is for the information of Counselling authorities across the country that as per Letter 

No. 17/27/2024- NEET/ NTA dated 14.08.2024 received from NTA 41 candidates 

(email already sent) have been identified as being involved in malpractices, as 

reported by Central Bureau of Investigation (CBI) which has been entrusted with the 

responsibility of investigating the paper leak cases of NEET UG 2024. 

Hence, these candidates are NOT PERMITTED to participate in the All India UG 

Counselling 2024 being conducted by Medical Counselling Committee (MCC) and 

the UG counselling to be conducted by state counselling authorities in light of the 

CBI report. 

 

 

Notice posted on: 20.08.2024 
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Email: adgme@nic.in    
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